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To whom it may concern,

Concern being a key word here.
My name is Alice FitzGerald and I am a citizen who identifies not only as concerned, but
disappointed. 

Disappointed to see that this country and this state attempt to pass through a bill and utilise
financially burdening administrative services, while many have lost their homes and
livelihoods to the floods. Perhaps the media and the people's attention on the floods is
beneficial to you, as the majority of citizens will agree that the extension of emergency
powers is unnecessary. 
But you will not go ignored as we the people are staying strong in our fight. 

This bill extension cannot be passed as there are no legal grounds to justify it.
There is no danger, therefore this bill and all mandates that follow are nebulous. 
Covid cases are dwindling, vaccination rates are high. Let life proceed normally in a pre-
covid spirited manner.

This is a time we need to unify and move forward to a cohesive future where life can
continue at full capacity. 

Please I implore all members, to think of the repercussions that will be instilled if this bill
passes. Enough damage and division has been done. 

I do not support this Bill and it's request to extend. Please cease and desist this request. 

Yours sincerely, 

Alice FitzGerald
 

 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 573

Page No. 1




